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19th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Key Workers 
 
We are still awaiting further information from the government with regards to the plans for the education 
of children of key workers, including a clear definition of who will fall into the key worker category.  We are 
currently making preparations to offer a service for key workers, who may not be able to make suitable 
alternative childcare, in the coming weeks.  We may have to prioritise certain professions once we receive 
further government clarification. 
 
So we can have a clearer idea of who this service might apply to, subject to government guidelines of course, 
please reply before midday on 20th March by sending an email to southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 
with Key Worker in the subject line.  Please include the following details in the email if you think this applies 
to you.  If you do not think this applies to you then there is no need to respond. 
 
Child’s/children’s name: 
Class/es: 
Parent/Carer 1 employer/profession: 
Parent/Carer 2 employer/profession: 
The days you will need the service: 
Do you have someone living in your household who you would not classify as a key worker? 
 
We will write to you again in the coming days with details of any service we are able to offer. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr S Wright 
Principal 
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